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Two NFTs collections now online


Happy Saturday, everyone!  


Here are this week’s updates:


Update #1: Wild Word Web (WWW)


WWW, with NFTs of species on the IUCN Red List, is live 

on OpenSea. Thus far, Eight NFTs can be acquired for 

affordable amounts to raise funds for research and 

conservation efforts by the IUCN. 


As announced last week on Warpcast, Instagram, and 

Discord, I will release four new NFTs over the course 

of the following week, featuring an extremely rare 

frog that is endemic to the state of Minas Gerais. 


As a reminder, aside from wildlife conservation support, 

Collector benefits include t-shirts, stickers, and signed 

prints. For more details, visit the WWW page. 


Update #2: Be|Wilder Brigade (BWB) is live


BWB, which features my original mural sketches and 

digitized versions, is now available for minting on Zora 

and Highlight, respectively.


These designs represent non-human animals questioning 

and criticizing mankind's unkind exploits to ignite 

positive changes in society and raise funds for non-

violent climate actions by Extinction Rebellion. 


AN announcement about the next design will be made via 

Rodeo, WhatsApp groups, and Discord. More details are 

available on the BWB page. 
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https://www.iucnredlist.org/
https://opensea.io/Vitorious
https://warpcast.com/vitorious
https://www.instagram.com/vitorious.one
https://discord.gg/TgGmGSWT4S
https://www.vitorious.shop/box/www
https://zora.co/@vitorious
https://dub.sh/highlight
https://rodeo.club/@vitorious
https://www.vitorious.shop/box/bwb


Vitorious Announcement #2


January 18, 2025

If this idea of embracing NFTs as a tool for “saving 

the planet” sounds puzzling or baffling, you are not 

alone. I questioned myself about this alternative for 

over a year and gathered my thoughts on this matter 

on my website: https://www.vitorious.shop/box/wtf. 

Please, have a look and let me know what you think.


As I mentioned in the previous announcement, I am 

experimenting with varied content-making technologies 

and an intensive process of releasing related updates 

almost daily until the end of June 2025. 


I chose this path to leverage and potentiate the 

resources I have, in attempt to support creatures that 

are on the verge of extinction while doing work that I 

love and that may sustain myself and my family.


  


If you are able to, please acquire, like, follow, and 

share the artwork you find interesting. All links are 

available on Hopp. 


Please do reach out with any feedback and questions 

you may have. It will be wonderful to connect with 

more people who want to help support endangered 

animals through purchasing my artwork. 


Thank you all for your attention and support. 


No one is victorious alone. 


Stay kind and see you soon!
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